
 

 

Monday 24th February 2020 

 

KS1 Reading Workshops! 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

You are invited to attend a reading workshop on Wednesday 4th March.    

 

This will take place from 9.10am – 10.00am in my classroom which is off from the 

infant hall.  You are welcome to come in after “drop off” as tea/coffee and biscuits 

will be available! 

 

I will begin the workshop with an introduction to reading and how it is taught at 

Bonneville.  This will be followed by an opportunity to read with your child, using the 

techniques discussed during the workshop.  

 

If you are interested in this workshop please book a place to let us know that you will 

be attending. Login to your scopay account, click onto ‘Trips and Events’ and there 

will be a tab for ‘KS1 Reading Workshop’. You will be able to confirm your 

attendance on there. 

 

I look forward to seeing as many parents as possible. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Headteacher  
 


